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Provider Update 
Providers of the CSoC Network: All Network Providers 
 
Subject Line:  OBH Request for Information: Family Support Organization 
 

Office of Behavioral Health Request for Information 
 
On February 5, 2018, the Louisiana Department of Health Office of Behavioral Health released the 
Family Support Organization Request for Information.  
 
The Louisiana Department of Health’s Office of Behavioral offers peer support services through a single 
Family Support Organization. The agency believes there might be alternative solutions, and has issued a 
formal Request for Information (RFI) to gauge the interest and capabilities of provider organizations or 
groups. 

The full Request for Information, along with questions and responses, can be found here. 

Specifically, the Department is looking for ideas that address the following: 

 Direct peer-to-peer support to children/youth with significant emotional and behavioral health 
challenges who are enrolled in the Departments’ Coordinated System of Care. 

 Offer individual and group educational sessions for these families and youth. 

 Provide professional development and coaching of family and youth support staff. 

Providers and organizations that are interested in submitting proposals should follow the process 
outlined in the Request for Information. Please note the deadline to submit proposals is April 2, 2018.  

For more information, contact: 

Connie Goodson, LMSW 

Office of Behavioral Health 

225-342-5236 or 504-568-2568 

Connie.Goodson@La.Gov 

 
 
Thank you for all you do in supporting the members of CSoC. 
 
Magellan Health in Louisiana 
 
           CSOC0016 

http://www.ldh.la.gov/assets/csoc/Documents/FSO_RFI_2018/FamilySupportOrganization_Updated-RFI_OBH_2-5-18.pdf

